Congratulatory Letter

From the Heilongjiang Provincial Academy of Social Science the Jewish Research Center and the Association of former Residents of China in Israel.
On the occasion of The First Session of the International Academic Seminar of the Jewish History and Culture in Harbin I would like to express my congratulations on behalf of Wang Daohan (former Mayor of Shanghai), and a senior consultant of our center; Li Chuwen (former delegate stationed in Hong Kong assigned by China Central Government); Israel Epstein (member of the Standing Committee of China Political Consulting Committed), Zhang Zhongli (former Dean of Shanghai Academy of Social Science) and an honorable director of the center, as well as all professor, graduate students and employees of the center.
Since the first academic seminar of Jewish history and culture was held in 1990 in China and the first international seminar of Chinese Jews in Shanghai, we have always taken an active part in the promotion of the researching the history of the Jews in China and especially the Jews in Shanghai. 
We have held several international seminars and exhibitions and published many scientific monographs. We are, therefore, delighted in your achievement in the same field. 
Professor Pan Guang and Deputy Director Wang Jian would be honored to attend your conference and present a speech on your invitation. 
They will take the opportunity to present you our latest books. I hope you will make continuous progress in future teaching and research. .
Best regards.

Shanghai Jewish Research Center

August 20, 2004     

